
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Greetings from Miyako, 

I am pleased to say that in the last couple months a lot has taken place here in Miyako. I 

have been able to make contact with some individuals in the hospital fighting cancer and have 

prayer with them. The man by no means got up and started dancing but I know the Lord 

touched him in a very special way. I have also been able to go into some of our friends’ homes 

and have prayer with them. One reported the next day of being healed of all the pain in his 

ankle as well as the swelling, praise God. I know this may sound small but we are thankful for 

everything God has started and the direction we are going. God is continuing to move during our 

Sunday services and the Wednesday cell groups with guest coming all the time. Thank you all for 

your continued support always, God bless you all at the HQ.  

Bro. Craig  
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